
* * 
* * 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Bob: 

THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 

May 25, 1988 

Congratulations upon receiving the Vietnam 
Veterans Institute and the Paralyzed Veterans of America 
"Award for Life Service to Veterans." 

Your efforts on behalf of disabled Americans have 
led to major legislation that has dramatically improved the 
lives of thousands of men and women who have been 
physically and/ or emotionally injured while serving our 
country. Also, your work in establishing the Dole 
Foundation for the employment of individuals with 
disabilities has helped not only veterans, but all 
Americans. 

Barbara joins me in congratulating you on being 
recognized for the fine work you have been doing in this 
important area. 

Warm regards, 
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